
 

 
 

 
SIERRA HIGHWAY 

PEARBLOSSOM HIGHWAY TO AVENUE S 
REHABILITATION PROJECT – RESCHEDULED DATE 

 
NOTICE OF UPCOMING PROJECT  

 
Los Angeles County Public Works would like to inform you that the upcoming road 
maintenance project in your community has been rescheduled due to unforeseeable 
scheduling conflicts. The new construction dates are from September 5, 2023 to 
October 6, 2023.  Please see the attached map for the project limits. 
 
The work will consist of rehabilitating 2.6 miles of pavement by performing a 3” cold-in-
place recycling (CIR) treatment on the existing asphalt pavement and placing 1.5” overlay 
cap of Polymer Modified Asphalt Concrete (PMAC). Work will be performed by our 
contractor and inspected by County construction inspectors.   
 
With the upcoming construction, please make necessary arrangements for travel. For 
your safety and project success, roadway access will be limited to residents and 
emergency vehicles with delays for the duration of the project. Please observe all traffic 
controls, detour routes, parking restrictions, and flaggers. Exercise caution while in the 
vicinity of all construction activities 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Stella Higgins at (661) 947-7173 between 
7  a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Thursday. You may also contact Road Maintenance 
Yard 557 at (661) 272-0817 between 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Thursday. Refer 
to Sierra Highway project. 
 
 
Si necesita asistencia con la traducción al Español, por favor comuniquese con el representante del 
departamento de Obras Públicas del Condado de Los Angeles, Sra. Elvia Hernandez al (626) 458-3991 
 

Individuals requiring reasonable accessibility accommodations may request written materials in alternate formats, 
physical accessibility accommodations, sign language interpreters or other reasonable accommodations by 
contacting our departmental Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator at  
(626) 458-4081, from 7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Thursday (excluding holidays).  Persons who are deaf 
or hard of hearing may make contact by first dialing the California Relay Service at 7-1-1.  Requests should be 
made at least 1 week in advance to ensure availability.  When making a reasonable accommodation request, 
please reference RM-1. 
 

PREPARED BY 
LOS ANGELES COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER @LAPublicWorks, @LACoGoModal 
Website: pw.lacounty.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

SIERRA HIGHWAY 
PEARBLOSSOM HIGHWAY TO AVENUE S 

REHABILITATION PROJECT  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NEW PROJECT SCHEDULE: SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 TO OCTOBER 6, 2023 
 

WORKING HOURS: MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 7 AM TO 5 PM 
 
 
 

PROJECT LIMITS 

 

    Project Limits 

E Avenue S 

Barrel Springs Rd 


